
 DATE: March 28, 2019 
 

CLARIFICATION NO. 1 
TO 

CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS 
FOR PROJECT NO. E008299 

 
 
DESCRIPTION: AML SITE 2295, CROSSTOWN SUBDIVISION GROUTING 
 
LOCATION: WARRICK COUNTY, INDIANA 
 
FOR AGENCY: DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
 
The information contained in this Clarification is intended to correct any composition 
errors and serve to eliminate any misunderstanding of the basic plans and specifications 
the same as if being originally incorporated therein. 
 
ITEM NO. 1:  
Yes, the Contractor is required to be pre-qualified by the Public Works Certification 
Board in the 1799.13 Mine Grouting (Backfilling) classification at the time of bid 
opening.  Please visit the Indiana Department of Administration, Certification Board 
page at https://www.in.gov/idoa/2485.htm for more information.  
 
 
ITEM NO. 2:  
The Division anticipates the project will likely start June 1st, 2019. 
 
 
ITEM NO. 3: 
There are no set criteria for batch plant locations. Locations are evaluated on a case by 
case basis. NEPA requirements and nearby property use are typical considerations. 
Other considerations are evaluated as they arise. 
 
 

END OF CLARIFICATION 

https://www.in.gov/idoa/2485.htm

